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Please remember that if your child is due to start school in September 2018 the deadline for applying for a 
Reception place is Monday 15th January 2018. If your application is received after this date then you may 
not be allocated a place in your first choice school. 
 
If anyone has a child who is due to start school in September 2019 please see the school website for the 
latest admissions arrangements. 

St Mawes Primary School has been chosen for the next round of the Co-op Local Community 

Fund. The funding round started on 24 November 2017 and will run until the 27 October 2018. 

Every time members shop at the Co-op, 1% of what they spend on selected own-brand products 

and services goes to the Co-op Local Community Fund. Please help support this to earn extra 

funds for the school. The more you shop, the more they share! 

You may have seen the new football goals, basketball goals and activity       
stations we have just had installed in the playground. Each year we receive 
sports premium funding from the Government to enhance the PE provision in 
schools. The children are delighted with them and they are already being put 
to good use.  



Our stars of the week are  

Victoria and Finley. 

Well done to you both.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Yellow (30 reads) - Tazmin and Harvey 
Orange (50 reads) - Jed, Charlie Rs, Kymmie and Kaiden  
Green (80 reads) - Jack B, Noah and Rowan 
Blue (110 reads) - Layla 

What a magical evening we had last week as Class 1 stunned us with their 

amazing performance of the Lucky Owl. Each and every child was truly amazing 
and the singing was beautiful. Well done to the children and all the staff and 

volunteers that supported.  



The children have been having lots of fun with the Christmas festivities. We all       
enjoyed a delicious Christmas lunch last week, Reverend Arwen did a beautiful 
Christmas assembly on Monday and it was games and food galore for the Christmas 
party. £42 was also raised for St Petroc’s with our Christmas jumper day – thank you 
Pupil Parliament for organising this. The PTA Christams Fayre was a great success 
with over £900 being raised – a big thank you to everyone involved.  
We are all shattered now! 

The staff would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and hope that you have 
a lovely time with your families. School starts on Thursday 4th January 2018. 

Please remember that school meals should be paid for either on the day or in advance. The 

current cost is £2.20 per meal. It causes a lot of disruption at the start of the day if we have to 

get children to check their bags for money. Thank you. 


